
Subject: RE: [ges] Remember--THOMAS HALL for noon colloquium

From: Royden Saah <royden.saah@islandconserva�on.org>

Date: 4/18/2017 11:21 AM

To: Fred Gould <fgould@ncsu.edu>

Fred – thanks for this reitera�on.  I no�ced the change in room, but did not process the change in bldg.. Your effort

saved me �me!

See you soon.

rs

From: ges-owner@lists.ncsu.edu [mailto:ges-owner@lists.ncsu.edu] On Behalf Of Fred Gould
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